San Diego County Sheriff’s Department

Post Office Box 939062 ®  San Diego, California 92193-9062

William D. Gore, Sheriff

August 15, 2016

Brandon Combs

The Calguns Foundation

4212 N. Freeway Blvd., Suite 6
Sacramento, CA 95834

VIA U.S. MAIL

Dear Mr. Combs:

The Sheriff's Department is in receipt of your two letters dated July 27, 2016 and August
2, 2016, respectively (both received in our office on August 4, 2016) seeking records
pursuant to the California Public Records Act. (CPRA)

Pursuant to Government Code section 6253(c) (2) and (3), the Sheriff's Department is
extending the response date by 14 days. The Sheriff's Department will respond to your
request no later than August 29, 2016.

Sincerely,

WILLIAM D. GORE, Sheriff

4/

Sanford A. Toyen, Legal Advisor
Office of the Sheriff — Legal Affairs Unit

Keeping the Peace Since 1850



